
                      INSTRUCTIONS FOR HSS LOTTERY THROUGH OARS 
 
1. The request for HSS Lottery is open from 04/04/2017, 10:30 hrs to 07/04/2017, 
16:00 hrs. 
 
For OARS HSS Lottery, use either of the following two  URLs: 
             http://oars.cc.iitk.ac.in:4040/ 
             http://oars2.cc.iitk.ac.in:4040/ 
 
For the list of HSS courses use the following URL: 
 
 http://www.iitk.ac.in/doaa/data/HSS_Courses_2017-18-I.pdf 
 
2. IMPORTANT NOTE: 
 
(i) At the time of allotting HSS courses through lottery, those students who have 
given more number of choices will get priority over the students who have given 
lesser number of choices. 
 
(ii) In case you do not give enough number of course preferences there is a high 
possibility that you will not get any HSS course, which could create a backlog 
for you. 
 
3.  The students can specify the preferences for each request. 
 
(i) You can give Preference 1 for your most preferred course and Preference 8 for 
your least preferred course. 
 
(ii) As should be evident, you shall not be able to request two different courses 
for the same preference or two different preferences for the same course. 
 
(iii) You are encouraged to give as many course preferences as possible. 
 
4. The student is allowed to make requests for HSS-1/HSS-2 courses, only if s/he 
is entitled to make the request for HSS-1/HSS-2 courses, if her/his semester 
(2017-18-I) template allows her/him to make request for 
HSS-1/HSS-2 courses or if s/he has a backlog in HSS-1/HSS-2. 
 
5. The Department-wise Semester Template is available at DOAA webpage. For new 
Y13, Y14, Y15 and Y16 batch, the URL is: 
 
http://www.iitk.ac.in/doaa/data/Course-Template-B.Tech-BS.pdf 
 
6. HSS-2 courses are running in the following two slots: 
 
      SLOT-1-HSS-2  T W F 12:00-13:00 
      SLOT-2-HSS-2  M W F 17:00-18:00 
 
If you make a request for the HSS-2 courses, please check the slots and make sure 
that HSS courses you choose are not in the time slot where you may be taking 
other courses. Under no circumstances, the timings of the above mentioned slots 
will be changed. Hence, it is your responsibility to choose carefully these 
courses without any time-clash with other courses you are planning to register 
for this semester. 



 
7. A student cannot request for the course if s/he does not satisfy the 
prerequisite for that course. 
 
8. A student cannot make request for the course, which s/he has already passed. 
 
9. The allotment of the courses will be done through lottery. Hence, there is no 
guarantee that students will get only their most preferred courses. 
 
10. Only one HSS course will be allotted to the student. If a student is entitled 
to make request for HSS-1 (Backlog) and HSS-2 both, even then s/he will be 
allotted only HSS-1 Backlog course. 
 
11. The HSS Course Lottery Results will be available on 08/04/2017 after 5 PM at 
students' login. 
 
Best Wishes, 
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